
 

Kenilworth Public Schools 

Friday Folder 

  

The District sends a Friday Folder each Friday (when needed) that contains links to important, but not urgent, 

school and community news that may be of interest to you.  The Friday Folder is intended to keep you 

informed while mainstreaming communication efforts so as not to overwhelm your inbox.  

 

Spring Celebrations Details and End of Year Matters 

 

 

Most Recent Communication from the Director of Student Personnel Services - Student 
Surveys 

 

 

Board of Education Bulletin from May 11, 2020 Meeting 

 

 

Free Rose for Seniors from Especially Yours 

 

 

Google Classroom Tutorial Videos for Parents in Spanish  
 

 

School Counseling and Social Emotional Resources for Parents 

 

 

Harding Elementary School Virtual Art Show 

 

 

Breakfast and Lunch Services 

 

Have a great Memorial Day Weekend!  
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1bpU8TmL0JsH5XPLYlPPO4LhXClnlU1xY6yn6JcATISc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vjxYfTKCMNAqITuziLS3RDCHkhhXeMRv9g9gEIGsfpY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vjxYfTKCMNAqITuziLS3RDCHkhhXeMRv9g9gEIGsfpY/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Bje5qAXNO593LxWBy6BDxtYKHlXnpy68/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1d_caQJaBKH24RU6oyx3DK8-cSbqnmgCu/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/open?id=1jlcJUWggGI65qr6d_AEQUaz37jwEd3A2
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18n7Nc4FH0MvMGYUwf6VCvRJTdFakKhov/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/e/2PACX-1vTqgpQaR6K8-Rx0JArn9Y_C458U4Bf4zFhXxt1HRbl3Mg9yn8M7Osco9JAXinMWokFGo8OPIn4ZhB5d/pub?start=false&loop=false&delayms=3000&slide=id.g84e9a97bef_0_26
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16mh-koID9-dC93pVfRKqYxq39pJrSY8F/view?usp=sharing

